
 

 

August 18th, 2020 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Mr. Brian Wengler has been a client at the Mental Health Center of Denver since July 2008.  He has been 

under my direct care since October 2019.  He carries a diagnosis of bipolar mood disorder, currently in 

remission.  I currently prescribe him three mood stabilizers (paliperidone, quetiapine, lithium) and an 

antidepressant (escitalopram) for this condition.  He has been adherent to treatment recommendations 

including taking medications.  I meet with him approximately every two months for medication review.  

He is also in contact with his therapist Lou Brady on a regular basis. 

Mr. Wengler is actively engaged in his treatment and his prognosis for sustained remission on his 

current medication regimen is good. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Stefan Bumol, M.D. 

Staff Psychiatrist 

Adult Recovery Center 

303-504-7700 
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